08.08.2025 - Item 9

[5 Outlook

Water availability Chestatee lane

From Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning) <kelliott@hallcounty.org>
Date Mon 7/14/2025 3:10 PM
To Kaitlyn Elliott (Planning) <kelliott@hallcounty.org>

From: bill shirley <shirleygroupllc@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 1:16 PM

To: Brittany Passmore (CDI: Planning) <bawalker@hallcounty.org>
Subject: Fwd: Water availability Chestatee lane

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you

recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This is what we have for the 2 lots off chestatee lane. Would we need an actual letter or will this
suffice?

Begin forwarded message:

From: MikeN

Subject: Water availability

Date: February 12, 2025 at 12:13:02 PM EST
To: Shirleygrouplic@gmail.com

As per our conversation, Lakeshore Forest Water system currently has available tap ons to
service 2 lots on chestatee lane. It is on a first come bassis and all information is available
on website [fws.net regarding our system, forms rules etc.

If you have further questions please feel free to contact me.

Regards

Mike Nosach





